
Roche Harbor’s 

July 4th, 2015 
 

Reservation 
Lottery 

 

     Thursday, Friday and Saturday 
July 2, 3 and 4, 2015 

(3 night minimum) 
 

One entry per vessel only! 
 

 

 

We love having you as our guest for July 4th! Over the years, the demand 

for the very popular Roche Harbor July 4th moorage reservations in the marina has exceeded the 

space we have available. Roche Harbor likes to be fair to all our marina patrons and so, after 

many conversations with patrons, management and visitors we are going to repeat what we have 

done for the last couple of years and have another reservation lottery. 
 

A Reservation Lottery! 
 

The Marina knows this Reservation Lottery will eliminate the stress of trying to make a 

reservation and will enable us to give everyone a fair chance of attending the celebrations at 

Roche Harbor. Some of our permanent slip owners decide to cruise during the holidays therefore; 

some of those slips might become available on our “first-come-first-served” policy associated with 

the Mediterranean style ties. 
 

If you would like to be a part of the Roche Harbor July 4th Reservation Lottery then please 

print out this page, cut off the bottom portion, fill out and mail in to us to be received no later 

than February 13th, 2015. A Lottery Drawing will take place on the morning of February 14th 

— After which we will contact each winning entry and follow up with a confirmation letter in 

the mail. Please do not call us—we will call all the lucky entries drawn! 

 

Kevin B Carlton 

Roche Harbor Harbormaster 

 

Mail your entry to: 
Marina Reservation Lottery, P.O. Box 4001, Roche Harbor, WA 98250 

 

 

 

 

(Please Print 
 

Name: (First)    (Last)    
 

Telephone:  ( )    
 

Address:     
 

City:    State:     Zip:    
 

Boat Name:     Length:_   


